
The 2020-2021 Yearbook are in. If you pre-purchased a yearbook, you may pick it up from 
Mr. Mathews in room 720.  We will be selling yearbooks starting Friday, May 28th through 
June 4th in the cafeteria between 8:15am and 8: 40am while supplies last. The cost of the 
yearbook is $35.00. We can only accept cash. The number of yearbooks is limited and are 
sold on a first come first serve basis. 
 


